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“Your Right to Know” 

February 10, 2017 

  

Notice is being provided to the campus community of an alleged crime reported to have occurred 
on the Fayetteville State University campus. 
  
On February 10, 2017, Fayetteville State University Police Department was notified of an alleged 
robbery of a student that occurred at approximately 6:35 p.m.  The suspect approached the 
victim from behind and placed an object in the center of the victim’s back.  The suspect 
demanded the victim’s property and fled on foot toward W.T. Brown Drive.      
  
The suspect is described as a black male, dark complexion, medium build, approximately 5’8”-
6’, approximately 180 pounds, 18-22 years of age.  The suspect was wearing a black hat and 
black jacket. 
  
If you have any information that might be helpful in this investigation, contact the following: 
  

 Fayetteville State University Police and Public Safety Department at (910) 672-1775 or by 
using the FSU LIVESAFE APP; 

 Fayetteville Police Department at (910) 433-1529; or 

 Crime Stoppers at (910) 483-8477.  
  

Anonymous information is welcomed. 
  
Students, staff, and faculty should carefully consider their surroundings and stay cognizant of 
those around them.  If you observe suspicious activity, immediately contact the Fayetteville State 
University Police Department. 
  


